Dear Members of the Selection of Bills Committee
| urge you to reject the governments Bill to increase private health insurance rebates!

This is taking money from the public health system and giving it to people who can
already afford to pay for their health care!

Thank you

David Tomkins
129A Kellett St, Northcote, Vic 3070





